

www.georgesalter.com



5th September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome back to our students!

We gave our new Year 7 students a warm welcome this Wednesday. It was delightful to see so many parents/carers at the gates.

We also welcomed newly enrolled Year 12 students. They had a fantastic summer exam season, as did our Year 13 students. We wish them all the very best as they embark upon the next chapter of learning.

The start to school has been fantastic; lessons have been purposeful and transitions from lesson to lesson have been calm.

To ensure student comfort and safety, access to some toilet areas have been altered. However, all students will continue to have access to toilets, across the academy site, before, after school, and at break and lunch time. The protocols for using the toilets during lesson time are unchanged.

Thank you for maintaining the highest standard of uniform. A reminder when purchasing uniform, trousers and skirts must be black. Leggings or any style of tracksuit bottom are not accepted. Skirts must be kneelength and not made of a material that clings to the body.

Thank you for your continued support as we look forward to the academic year ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R. Bellingham Head of School



EnBellinghom

Davey Road, West Bromwich, West Midlands B70 9UW